
Corresponding Secretary Report 2022/2023 
 

 
In my role as Corresponding Secretary I have: 
 
 
Monitored the info@bcplaytherapy.ca email 
 
 
Responded or forwarded emails relating to membership, training, credentialing, parents looking 
for a play therapist,  regulation of social workers, queries related to the upcoming workshop 
and queries from other board members. 
 
 
Coordinated a clear-out of our storage locker. 
 
 
Attended board meetings. 
 
 
Assisted in the running of educational events.  
 
 
After 10 years on the Education Committee and the board of the BCPTA I am stepping down. 
This has been a very rewarding chapter in my life both personally and professionally. Thanks to 
everyone who contributes to making this organization a great place to grow and learn.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Janet Waines 
 
 
 


